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Parent Newsletter for the week of March 5 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m.   
 March 2 End of the 2nd Trimester 
 March 5 PATHS meeting, 3:00 p.m., Rm 4 
 March 6 4th grade to Knights Ferry, 8:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  
 March 7 Minimum day dismissal 
 March 9 Report cards sent home with students 
   7th grade to Celtic Fair, Sonora Fairgrounds, 8:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
 March 11 Day Light Saving Time begins, spring forward 1 hour 
 March 13-15 Parent-Teacher Conferences, noon dismissal for all TK-8th 
  

6TH – 8TH Tardy Policy – Twain Harte School believes that success in school is dependent 
upon punctual, regular attendance.  Beginning March 5th, a new tardy policy will be 
implemented.  Students have been notified in their classroom of the new policy and a copy of 
the policy was sent home with each student.  Copies of the policy are also available in the 
school office.  Please call the office directly if you have any questions. 

California School Parent Survey – This survey is an opportunity for parents to help the 
school by sharing your opinions about our school.  Please answer all the questions based on 
your experiences at this school only.  We appreciate your honest opinions.  A web link will be 
sent out to all parents on Monday, March 5.  If you do not have an internet device, computers 
will be available in the school office to take the survey. We appreciate you input!  

Parent – Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, March 13 through Thursday, 
March 15.  Dismissal will be 12:00 noon for all students TK-8th.  Students in grades TK-3 will 
be offered a brunch at 10:20 a.m.; students in 4th – 8th will have lunch at 11:35 p.m.   
Teachers will be sending conferences notifications home with students. 

For safety reasons, all students being dropped off or picked up in the lower parking lot near 
the bus-loading zone are reminded to please use the sidewalk at all times. Please do not drop 
your students off before 7:30 a.m.  There is NO supervision on the school grounds before 8:00 
a.m.  Students dropped off before 8:00 a.m. must report directly to the cafeteria until 
playground supervision is provided.   

Twain Harte School Yearbooks are on sale now!  Yearbook order forms are available in the 
school office or you may order online at www.inter-state.com/yearbook.  Please enter the code 
22259T.  The cost of a yearbook is $35.  The last day to order on line is March 13.  If you 
have questions, please contact Cynthia Clements at cclements@twainharteschool.com. 

GO BRAVES!
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